
Reminders: 

P.E: This will take place twice weekly. Please ensure your child comes to school 

in their PE kit on Wednesday & Thursdays. Some children will be swimming on a 

Wednesday; parents will have been made aware of this. Please note that the 

wearing of earrings during P.E. will not be permitted so it would be helpful if 

your child did not come to school wearing earrings on P.E. days. Also, long hair 

must be tied back. 

Water Bottles: We ask that children bring in a labelled water bottle in addition 

to any drinks in their lunch boxes. These water bottles will be kept in the class-

room for use throughout the day and should only be filled with water. 

 

Homework: 

Mathematics homework (TT Rockstars) will be set on a Wednesday and should 

be completed by the following Wednesday. The statutory multiplication test will 

be taking place in June and the children will be practising this in May.  A short 

daily practice of times tables will go a long way to help the children, when 

they take the test. 

Spelling homework will be set on a Friday and it is expected to be completed 

by the following Thursday. The children will bring home hard copies of spelling 

homework to be completed. 

Reading: Please ensure that your child completes at least 3, fifteen minute 

reads per week and that you record this reading in their reading log. Your child 

is now able to bring home a reading book from school to share with you.            

 

To help us identify any lost property, please ensure that every item that your 

child brings into school is labelled. We will send any unnamed items straight 

to lost property. 
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Our new topic is  

‘What on Earth’s the Matter?’ 

We are very much looking 

forward to our trip to the 

Sealife Centre in              

Birmingham, on Tuesday  

11th June. If you have an 

outstanding balance for 

this trip, this is a gentle 

reminder to settle the 

amount before Friday 31st 

May. Thank you for your         

continued support. 

In our new topic, we will be looking at the effect of climate 

change on the Earth. We will look at the texts ‘The last 

Bear’ and poetry written by Benjamin Zephaniah. In English, 

we will write emotive poetry based on ’Nature is speaking’  

and write a diary entry as April from The last bear.’ We will 

also be writing instructions for our soup recipes which we 

will be making in design and technology.  

In science and geography, we will be studying rivers, 

oceans and the effects climate change and pollution have 

on them and the animals who live there. We will also be 

studying teeth and digestion as well as electricity. 

In our art topic, we will be looking at sculptures created by 

Courtney Mattison and using her ideas, create our own clay 

sculpture. 




